From: SR ElEl e e

Sent: 21 Movernber 2023 21:43
To: licensing
Subject: Walstanton Social Club Pithreen Lane

I'm e-mailing regard the councils recent decision to review the licence of the ¢lub on Pitgreen Lane. The
club has been there for many years and is a valuable resource for the lical community, | undersiand a
neighbour has made repeated complaints over the last 10 years and has recently taken to using CCTV to
capture images and footage of customers leaving the premises. Following the most recent complaint and
Sentinel article you have taken the dectsion to review the licence.

The club has undertaken many steps and at quite an expense to ensure the premises do not impact negatively
on its neighbours, It seems to me that this is a vendelta from one individual who I'm aware moved into the
property long after it was built. T would suggest if there were persistent 1ssues of the nature he is deseribing
that many other neighbours would also be complaining,

[ want to show my support for the club and wish for my representation to be considered during this process,

Sharon Rogers
14 Svdney Strect
Basford

ST5 0QE

Sent from Y atl on Android



